
Newsletter July 2023 
 
From the Chair 

Hello everyone,  

Members Meeting – Thursday 27 July 

I’m looking forward to seeing you on Thursday 27th, when you join us for lunch. This 
meeting will mix SeniorNet’s established style of presentation with a nice warm lunch 
and a Q&A more below….. 

SeniorNet Kapiti, Term 3 Timetable 

Check out SeniorNet Kapiti Term 3 timetable. Now is the time to catch a few classes 
during the winter from the offerings of courses or workshops that you would like to 
include into your new skill set. Please see more below… 

SeniorNet Kapiti Inc, Members Day Lunch 

 

The final planning of a Members Day on Thursday 
27 July, is now complete.  We will start with a light 
lunch at 12:00noon.  After lunch we encourage you 
to share your thoughts about how we can help you 
with your technology.  We will also be sharing 
some of the changes that are happening with the 
technology that we have all grown to accept into 
our lives. 
We will be serving homemade soup with freshly 
baked bread. 
 
 
 
 

SeniorNet Kapiti Inc. 
We held Open Days at Coastlands and at the Learning 
Centre 
 
 
 
 

 

Coastlands & Learning Centre 
Thank you to all members and new members, who 
popped in to say hello or join SeniorNet Kapiti. All 
this whilst these Open Days were being held. We 
appreciate your support. 
 

https://kapitiseniornet.files.wordpress.com/2023/07/01_2023-t3-i02_courses.pdf
https://kapitiseniornet.files.wordpress.com/2023/07/02_2023-t3-i02_workshops.pdf
https://assets.sorted.org.nz/public/Uploads-v2/Little-Book-of-Scams-web.pdf
https://assets.sorted.org.nz/public/Uploads-v2/Little-Book-of-Scams-web.pdf
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